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The current MPLA budget is looking good, particularly with the donations received for the 
Leadership Institute.   We have not yet received our portion of the proceeds from the joint 
conference in April. 
 
The Administration Committee will meet July 26 to review the current budget, discuss 
sponsorships and membership renewals. 
 


